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If it ain't broke, don't fix it!! 

Oregon has successfully voted by mail in 1998 - 27 years ago! 

This has allowed people with disabilities who are unable to travel to continue to be 

part of the right to vote that Americans cherish. It has also allowed people to vote 

without taking time off work that could impact their income.  

When we only had vote by mail, I used to be one of the folks that worked the voting 

places. It was a wonderful experience seeing everyone come in, often times bringing 

their children. But that was yesterday. Times have changed and so must we. 

I very strongly oppose making voting in person a law/requirement. 


